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would be best spent in the cause of Home Missions, and so 
we undertook to raise the sum of $500.00 in three years, this 

to go towards the building of a church in the Northwest. 
Our success has been even greater than we hoped for, and we 
feel very grateful to the different members of the Congregation 
who so kindly and practically gave us their encouragement in 
this our first undertaking.

If in glancing back over the past year we feel that more 
might have been accomplished, yet we must at the same time 
express our thankfulness for what has been done, and earnestly 
hope that in the future our influence for good may be increased.

We would earnestly desire that through the instrumentality 
of out Society many might be led to engage in Christ s work, 
and that the names of all the young people connected with ou 
Church may be found on our membership toll.

W. C. FERGUSON,
President.
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JESSIE SPITTAL,
Secretary.


